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Please support the passing of LD 1259. It's important we keep local police services 
separate from the work being done by federal immigration enforcement. Safety is an 
important task of our local police and safety means being able to call the police when 
something's wrong, no matter who we are or how we look. When people don't feel 
they can trust the police to ensure their safety, they are less likely to make important 
phone calls to keep others safe from domestic violence, accidents or any issues 
affecting everyone in our community, not just immigrants. Furthermore, our police 
services can't afford any of the extra strain 287 (g) would add to their plates. Again, 
please support the passing of LD 1259 and keep our police services separate from 
immigration enforcement.


